INTERNATIONAL POWERLIFTING FEDERATION

Monday, December 14, 2014 — Miami, Florida

Mr. Pedrag Milosevic

President

Serbia Powerlifting Federation

France 26,

11000 Belgrade, Serbia

Ref: Confirmation of EPF/IPF Membership — Serbia

Dear Mr. Milosevic:

With this letter, the International Powerlifting Federation (IPF) confirms the Serbian
Powerlifting Federation, under the Presidency of Mr. Predrag Milosevic, is a full member of the
IPF as well as the European Powerlifting Federation.

Recently, the IPF has been informed that Serbia has several national federations established for
powerlifting. It will be a great benefit for the sport of powerlifting in Serbia, if these federations

could join together into one national federation.

Lastly, the IPF highly encourages the Serbian Powerlifting to seek support from the Ministry of
Sport or other relevant umbrella organizations in Serbia to assist with such a process.

Please call on me if you require any further assistance.

Robert Keller

ary General .
ﬁ\?gﬁzatgnal powerlifting Federation

Secretary General
International Powerlifting Federation
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